Spencer Whittle - "In the proposed South ward, I suggest including the area between Salem creek and Stratford road in the Southwest
ward. This area has been cut out, presumably to balance population, but this South ward area and the SW ward on either side are
basically one continuous neighborhood. | believe the city would save money by including this part of the South ward in the Southwest
so city services don't have to drive around it when working on the SW ward, then have to come back and work same area because it's
been labeled the South ward. They could drive through it instead of around it, saving time and money. | hope that makes sense. I'd be
happy to discuss it further. Please feel free to email me and we can set up a call if you want. Thanks! Spencer Whittle "

Address: 2911 Northbridge road

Jonathan - "Good evening, In reviewing the boundary lines between the East & Southeast wards along Parnell RD & Wyndham LN,
can you clarify if all the residential houses on Parnell RD & Wyndham LN are in the East ward or if one side is in the East ward & the
other side is in the Southeast ward? The boundary lines are too thick to make a reasonable determination. Thanks."

Address: Not provided

Susan Opt - | am unhappy with the proposed shift to the Southeast Ward. First, physically my location is directly south of the city.
Second, | have been effectively served by the representatives and services of the South ward. Finally it will mean a more inconvenient
voting location for me. | want to stay classified into the South ward where | have been since my move to Winston-Salem 17 years ago.
Address: 4048 Clinard Avenue

Richard Chambers - The proposed new wards in my South Winston-Salem area are fine. No problems seen.
Address: 3308 Renon Road, Winston-Salem, NC

David L DeHart - | do not support the new proposal of placing our area in the southeast ward. The eastern boundary of 52 is a logical
and functional arrangement. The issues, resources and geographical consistency of that boundary allows for better managerial efficiency.
I strongly urge rejection of this proposal so that | can view the council as being motivated by serving the good for the community and
not motivated by a political realignment.

Address: - 3137 Anderson Dr



